
From: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards
To: Lawrence Pavese; Prager, John@Waterboards; Petruzzelli, Kenneth@Waterboards
Cc: Ochenduszko, Kyle@Waterboards; Coats, Brian@Waterboards
Subject: Courtesy Notice of Cancellation - Lawrence E. Pavese
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:33:48 AM

Good Morning Gentlemen,
 
This email is to inform you that the hearing officer has granted cancellation of your hearing.  You do
not need to take any further actions regarding your hearing.  
 
The Prosecution Team withdrew the 2016 and 2017 Administrative Civil Liability Complaint against
Lawrence E. Pavese.  Thus, this hearing will be cancelled.  Please allow some process time for the
official Notice of Cancellation to be issued. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the cancellation of your hearing, please feel free to contact me.
 
Lisa Hong, E.I.T.
Water Resources Control Engineer
Division of Water Rights, Hearings Unit
(916) 323-5175 | lisa.hong@waterboards.ca.gov
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